
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well! As we embark on another exciting school year, we are 

reaching out to invite you to consider becoming a classroom helper. 

Your involvement can make a significant difference in our students' learning experiences. 

Whether it's helping with activities, assisting with reading groups, or organizing supplies, your 

support is invaluable. 

Being a classroom helper is not only rewarding but also a great way to connect with our school 

community and get to know our students better. We welcome and appreciate any amount of time 

you can give! 

If you are interested in signing up or have any questions, please feel free to reach out. Together, 

we can create a vibrant and supportive learning environment for our children! 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a positive impact! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


